
NOTICE: PERMIT APPLICATION RECEIVED TO DISCHARGE PROCESS 
WASTEWATER TO GROUND 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 
Application Permit No. ST0005174 
 
Applicant:   Schenk Packing Co. Inc. 
Facility:   8204 – 288th Street NW 
    Stanwood, Snohomish County   
     
has applied for a State Waste Discharge permit in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 
90.48 revised Code of Washington as amended, to discharge process wastewater to designated 
irrigation lands via spray irrigation. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT AND INFORMATION 
 
Interested agencies, organizations or persons desiring to express their views or to be notified of 
the Department's actions on this permit application should notify, in writing, the Washington 
State Department of Ecology at the address below within 30 days of the last date of publication. 
 
Comments should be sent to:  Washington State Department of Ecology 
     Northwest Regional Office 
     3190 - 160th Avenue S.E. 
     Bellevue, WA  98008-5452 
     Attention: Tricia Miller 
     tricia.miller@ecy.wa.gov  
 
The applications and related documents are available for inspection and copying between the 
hours of 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. weekdays at the above mentioned regional office of the Department.  
If you require special accommodations or need this document in a format for the visually 
impaired, call Tricia Miller at (425)649-7201.  Persons with hearing loss can call 711 for 
Washington Relay Service.  Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341. 
 
Date of Publication: March 29 and April 5, 2019 (Public Notice of Application) 
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